H. M. Beers, Captain L. F. WormMser, Manager

The Academy Track Team of 19oo was the first to or-
ganize strictly independent of the college, and was, therefore,
admitted to the Inter-Academic League. In the annual out-
door meet, Armour finished in third place, which, in con-
sideration of existing conditions, was fairly good.

This year the trials for the team were held at the Uni-
versity of Chicago Gymnasium, and encouraging results
were obtained. Meets were arranged, and the honor of
the school has been maintained by such men at Beers, Mc-
Donald, Maher, Levings, Hermann, Ferguson and Fisher.

In the recent meet with English High, the team was
overwhelmingly victorious, by a score of 61 to 24. Thiswork
was remarkable, as 1t was the first meet this year for Armour,
and the records are good 1n spite of the margin ot competition.
The East Aurora meet was also won by the Academy at the

score of 68 to 03.
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